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30th October 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer  
 
Following the launch of the Local Authority consultation document on the proposed changes to schools in Shefford, 
Stotfold and the surrounding area, I would like to provide some clarity regarding the intake at Pix Brook Academy. 
 
In the documentation, Pix Brook Academy is described as a Secondary plus possible sixth form provision opening in 
2020. This is inaccurate. The school opens at its permanent site in 2020 as an extended secondary school. This means 
it will continue to take Year 5 pupils until 2023 when it, under the proposals in the Central Bedfordshire document, 
will become a secondary school. 
 
Hopefully this provides some clarity and remove any uncertainty regarding the availability of places for Year 5 pupils 
in 2020. Pix Brook Academy has been designed as an extended secondary school with outstanding facilities suitable 
for pupils from Year 5 to Year 11. 
 
Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Adams 
Principal  
 

 

 

 


